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Building Report 
July 2019 BOE Meeting 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 
 

Summer Maintenance:  Summer maintenance continues to progress.  Thank you to Joe, Martha, and 
Lindsey for working hard to complete the necessary items. 
 
Summer Lunch Program:  The summer lunch program continues to be a success in both Wetmore and 
Goff, serving 30-45 students each day.  Thank you to Deb Potter and Brook Brubeck for preparing and 
overseeing the summer lunch program. 

 
Old Gym:  The Booster Club is volunteering their time to repaint the walls and musical signs in the old 
gym.  Thank you to the Booster Club for undertaking this project! 
 
Kitchen Update:  Two new upright freezers and two convection ovens have been delivered and installed in 
the kitchen.  This was made possible through a grant that was submitted by Brook Brubeck.  Thank you 
Brook! 
 
All-Star Games:  Joel Hutfles was selected to play in the 8-man All-Start football game held in Beloit, KS, on 
Saturday, June 8, 2019, at 10:00a.m.  Joel was also selected to play in the Northeast Kansas All-Star 
Basketball game.  Congratulations to Joel for these achievements! 

 
Upcoming Events 

 July 8 – BOE Meeting @ Sabetha 

 July 10-11 – HS Football Camp 

 August 6-7 – Enrollment  
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